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(First row) PSA National Statistician and Civil Registrar General Undersecretary Claire Dennis S.
Mapa, Ph.D (left) and Officer-in-Charge Deputy National Statistician Fred S. Sollesta (right)
awarded the Certificate of Recognition to Quezon Provincial Statistical Office headed by
Provincial Statistics Officer Airene A. Pucyutan (middle) for garnering 3rd Place Best Provincial
Statistical Office.

The Philippine Statistics Authority - Quezon Provincial Statistical Office
under the leadership of Provincial Statistics Officer Airene A. Pucyutan
was awarded 3rd Place Best Provincial Statistical Office among the
87 PSA Provincial Statistical Offices in the country in the recently
concluded 2023 PSA Awards held on September 12, 2024 at PSA
Headquarters, East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City.

PSA-Quezon Hails as 3rd Best Provincial Statistical Office
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PSA Awards is an annual event aimed to recognize exemplary
performances among PSA regional and provincial offices nationwide. It
is intended to increase the PSA’s visibility among its stakeholders and
promote continued excellence in delivering quality outputs and fulfilling
PSA’s mandated activities.

Additionally, PSA-Quezon received top awards in the following
categories:

3rd Place – Best in Partnership and Linkages
4th Place – Best in Information Dissemination
5th Place – Best in Philippine Identification System

PSA-Quezon is honored to be recognized as the 3rd Top Performing
Provincial Statistical Office for the year 2023, and extends its deepest
gratitude to all its stakeholders, partner agencies, and the hardworking
men and women of PSA-Quezon who have consistently supported PSA
initiatives and undertakings.

Congratulations PSA-Quezon!
(D. Cabalsa/PSA Quezon)

AIRENE A. PUCYUTAN
Provincial Statistics Officer
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